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21 July 2023
Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we approach the end of the summer term, we would like to take a moment to extend our heartfelt gratitude to each and every one
of you for being an integral part of our wonderful school community. With immense joy and pride, we reflect upon the incredible year
we've had, brimming with great events and activities that have enriched our students' lives.

Our school is not just a place of learning but a vibrant hub of creativity, compassion, and curiosity. Together, we've witnessed our young
learners grow and flourish, and it fills us with immense pride to see the strides they've made academically and personally. Throughout
the year, we've had a diverse range of exciting events and activities that have helped our students discover their passions and talents.
From engaging classroom projects to captivating field trips, from inspiring guest speakers to delightful cultural celebrations, each
experience has left a lasting impression on our students' hearts and minds.

None of this would have been possible without the unwavering support and involvement of our incredible parents and guardians. Your
support in the classrooms, your dedication in organising events, and your encouragement to your children have been pivotal in making
this year so remarkable.

We want to take this opportunity to remind our parents and guardians to keep fostering their children's love for learning. As you
embark on summer adventures together, encourage them to inquire, observe, and question the world around them. These experiences
will undoubtedly enrich their education and nurture their curiosity.

Sadly this year we have to say goodbye to Miss Emmerson who will be moving on after a wonderful year at Atlantic. We wish her all
the best in her future career.

Finally, we would like to express our heartfelt appreciation for your unwavering trust and support. Your partnership has been invaluable,
and together, we will continue to nurture the bright minds and kind hearts of our students.

We wish you all a fantastic summer break filled with joy, laughter, and unforgettable moments. Stay safe, have fun, and we eagerly look
forward to welcoming you all back for another incredible year ahead!

Yours sincerely

Pl

Erauider

Miss M Heppell
Principal
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